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Upcoming Events

We need your help

What an amazing first week of school! We were very busy
reacquainting with old friends,  meeting new friends, exploring the
Nursery School, and learning! By the end of the week, and maybe the
end of the day, we were exhausted. 

The first week can bring lots of emotions, from excitement and
wonder to apprehension. All are normal and to be expected. As we
settle into the routine, some will dissolve, but we hope that
excitement for learning will always remain. Please let us know if your
child is experiencing any reactions so we can assist at school. 

Keep all toys, blankets, and snacks at home. The Nursery School is fully equipped with
materials and food. 
Sign in and out of the Nursery School. This provides us with a record of attendance and ensures
your child’s safety in drop off and pick up. 
Send an easily sealable water bottle with your child’s name on it. The children always have
access to water and the water fountain. 
Bring an extra set of clothes. This is important for an accident or even water play. 

Please help us with the following.

Exciting News
We are happy to announce that we have
the new 4-year-old teacher joining us in a  
few weeks. We will share more information
soon. 


